
July 1, 2019 

News reports for Moblity: On July 1, 2019, FPTP has received mobility students from Univarsitas, 
Pakuan, Bogor Indonesia. A total of 2 students had reported themselves to undergo Industrial 
Training at the Faculty of Information Technology and two others at the Information Technology 
Center. It is hoped that students can draw on and utilize the acquired knowledge. 

 

 
 
 
 


